
BULLETIN 
February 19, 2020 02-2020 

To all Authorized Employers: 

Re: 2020 CPOIP and APOIP Training Dates 

The Alberta Justice and Solicitor General Training Academy has identified the following training 
dates for the Community Peace Officer Induction Program and Alberta Peace Officer 
Investigators Program for 2020. Please note dates are subject to change and do not include the 
training dates for the transition (bridge) training for CPO2s.  Additional information on the 
transition training will be released shortly. 

Community Peace Officer Induction Program (CPOIP): 

The course is delivered over 6 weeks in a single training block at the Training Academy in 
Edmonton. The course is for sponsored candidates currently employed by a peace officer 
agency or who have been offered employment contingent upon successful completion of 
training. The course will be offered: 

March 17 – April 30, 2020 (space still available) 
Fall 2020 - TBD 

Alberta Peace Officer Investigator Program (APOIP): 

The course is delivered over 3 weeks in a single training block and is intended for individuals,
primarily GOA employees, performing an investigative function that requires a peace officer 
appointment. The course will be officered: 

August 10 – August 28, 2020 

Application Forms and Fees: 

 Contact the Training Academy for fees and accommodation information.
 Application forms should be submitted as soon as possible; courses fill quickly and spaces

are assigned on a first-come first-serve basis. Delivery of a particular session is dependent
on a sufficient number of applicants.

 Contact the Training Academy for more information and to obtain the necessary application
form at training.academy@gov.ab.ca.

Sincerely, 

Tammy Spink 
Manager, Peace Officer Program 

Public Security Division 

9th  Floor, John E. Brownlee Building 

10365 97 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta, Canada  T5J 3W7 

Telephone: 780-427-3457 

Fax: 780-427-5916 

mailto:training.academy@gov.ab.ca

